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Senator Kristina Moore 
President, Scrutiny Liaison Committee  
 
BY EMAIL 
 

 
12 November 2021 

 
 
 
 
Dear President, 
 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 8 November 2021.  

 
The minutes of the Competent Authority Ministers meetings are currently being reviewed by the 

Law Officers’ Department to redact references to legal advice, in line with the advice provided to 

the States Assembly during the debate. As soon as this work is complete, the approved minutes 

will be provided.  

 
I have asked government officials to liaise with your officials to ensure they are kept informed on 

timescales.  

 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Senator John Le Fondré 

Chief Minister 


